
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 29, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Mr. George Wright, Commissioner 
Law Enforcement Review Agency 
420 - 155 Carlton Street 
Winnipeg (MB) R3C 3H8 
 
Dear Mr. Wright: 
 
 Re: LERA Complaint No. 2005-151 
  K. L. ____________   
 
 Pursuant to Mr. K. Sneesby’s letter to me dated August 28, 2007 wherein 
Mr. Sneesby advises that his client, K.L. wishes to withdraw her complaint and abandon 
this matter, please be advised that the hearing dates for this matter (September 6 and 7, 
2007) were cancelled and the court file has now been closed. 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
      Original signed by: 
 
      Fred H. Sandhu 
      Provincial Judge 
 
/mb 
cc: K. Sneesby cc: P. McKenna 
cc: S. Boyd cc: S. Hanlin 
cc: A/Chief M. Zacharias  
 

NOTE: For the purposes of distribution, personal information has been removed by the Commissioner. 
 


